
 
 
 

DEC Organizational Meeting 
 
Sept. 4,  2025 
 
 
Athletic Directors: 
 
With the 2025-26 school year in full swing, it is also time to turn our attention to the 

2026-28 alignment. The alignment will not become official until after November 1, but 

districts will need to meet shortly thereafter to plan for the coming alignment. 

 

The TEMPORARY DISTRICT PRESIDENTS have been identified on the 2026-28 

alignment documents; highlighted in yellow. Once alignments become official (after 
Nov 1), this individual will be responsible for calling a District Organizational 
Meeting of your 2026-2028 Athletic Districts.  
 

The TAPPS Office has created a District Executive Committee resource landing 
page to assist you and your district as you organize and plan for the 2024-2026 
athletic seasons: 

District Executive Committee Landing Page 
 
If you have questions or need clarification, please contact the TAPPS office at 

254-947-9268 or email us at info@tapps.biz. 
 

https://tapps.biz/district-executive-committee-landing-page/
mailto:info@tapps.biz

